
From: Fennell, Tyra (MYR)
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Fwd: Sanitation and Street Cleaning Commission
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 5:02:42 PM

FYI 

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Stephen Adams <shughadams@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 11:17 AM
To: Fennell, Tyra (MYR) <tyra.fennell@sfgov.org>
Subject: Sanitation and Street Cleaning Commission
 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Tyra
This email is to inform the Mayor’s office that I will be withdrawing my appointment to the new San
Francisco Sanitation and Street Cleaning commission.
As I am not a small business owner per the city guidelines (although I work at a small business) I
will need to withdrawal my appointment.

I would like to thank you and Mayor Breed for your consideration
Thank You
Stephen Adams

Sent from my iPad
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